
BIDDING INFORMATION 

All contracts are approved or authorized by the Board of Education or its designee. Those contracts of 

more than $25,000 are made in accordance with the state bidding procedure unless specifically 

exempted by Illinois School Code. Should District 206 be currently accepting bids or requests for 

proposals, the bid/proposal documents will be listed in the Bids link located below. It is the vendors 

responsibility to check the website 24 hours before the due date to see if any addendums have been 

issued regarding a bid or request for proposal.  

 

For questions or download issues regarding BID/RFP’s, please contact Alicia Evans, Chief School Business 

Official, at aevans@sd206.org or call 708-755-7010 ext. 1130 


